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December 22, 2021 
 

VIA E-MAIL 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 
 
 Re: Northern Utilities, Inc. 
  Docket No. DG 21-131; Cost of Gas Tariffs Pages 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
 On December 21, 2021, Northern Utilities, Inc. (“Northern”) filed updated tariff 
pages in compliance with NHPUC Order No. 26,539 in the above referenced proceeding 
for effect January 1, 2022. Northern now seeks to withdraw the following tariff pages 
from that filing: 
 

Supplement No. 1, Second Revised Page 4, Winter Season Residential Rates, 
Supplement No. 1, Second Revised Page 5, Winter Season C&I Rates. 

 
These pages are being withdrawn because they are provided in a separate filing 

regarding Northern’s Local Distribution Adjustment Charge (“LDAC”) in Docket No. 
DE 20-0921. The LDAC filing with these tariff pages, submitted on December 22, 2021, 
for effect January 1, 2022, is currently pending Commission approval.   
 

Northern’s December 21st filing also includes Ninth Revised Page 42, Calculation 
of Firm Sales Cost of Gas Rate.  This tariff page is not being withdrawn and is still in 
effect subject to stamped approval by the Commission. 

 
 Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
      Sincerely, 

       
      Patrick Taylor 

     Senior Counsel 
                                                        
1 The LDAC filing included the rate summaries as Supplement No. 1, First Revised Page 4 and First 
Revised Page 5.   


